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Staff respectfully submits the revised Preliminary 2020 Budget for adoption, following the public 
hearings on Nov. 5th and 19th.  A budget ordinance, schedule of proposed expenditures by fund, 
and a revised proposed budget document accompany this summary memo. 

Budget Summary.  The following table summarizes the proposed budget across all funds.  
General Fund provides for $526,000 for additional reserves; Enterprise Construction funds 
(primarily Water, Wastewater, Stormwater) are expending over $13 million for current and 
previous year projects, some of which roll over prior year unspent projects. 

The budget reflects the policy priorities of the city at the time of budget preparation.  As occurs 
every year, circumstances change requiring course corrections.  Last year a snow event in 
February exceeded anticipated budget for remediation, for example, and this year we already 
anticipate that the passage of I-976 will necessitate change.  Staff will bring 1st Quarter 
Amendments for changes as they become known such as new legislation, grants, and other 
circumstances.   


